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IMPORTANT REMINDER! 
 

It is EXTREMELY  
IMPORTANT that an  

accurate email address be 
provided for each of your  
delegates and alternates.  

Why? 
 

This email address is where delegates and alternates  
will receive the link to the online PSEA House of Delegates.  
The link will ONLY BE EMAILED TO THE  

EMAIL ADDRESS PROVIDED.  
When delegates and alternates are admitted to the House…   

ADMISSION WILL ALSO BE BASED ON THIS EMAIL ADDRESS.  
Please refrain from using school email addresses. 
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